10/15/2019 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - FW: Spill on CC 604-41-32 pad (335902)

STATE OF
COLORADO

FW: Spill on CC 604-41-32 pad (335902)

1 message

Wayne Bankert <wbankert@laramie-energy.com>
To: "jimo.hughes@state.co.us" <jimo.hughes@state.co.us>

Jim,

| seen Steven has directed any spill reporting to you.

Please see initial report below.

thanks

Wayne Bankert | Regulatory & Environmental Manager

760 Horizon Drive., STE 101
Grand Junction, CO 81506
wbankert@laramie-energy.com
Direct: 970.812.5310

Cell: 970.985.5383

From: Wayne Bankert
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2019 5:23 PM

To: Fischer - DNR, Alex <alex.fischer@state.co.us>; Steven Arauza - DNR <steven.arauza@state.co.us>

Hughes - DNR, Jim <jimo.hughes@state.co.us>

Thu, Oct 10, 2019 at 5:34 PM

Cc: Kirby Wynn <kwynn@garfield-county.com>; John Grubich <jgrubich@Laramie-Energy.com>; Chris Clark <cclark@Laramie-Energy.com>; Eric Lane <elane@Laramie-Energy.com>

Subject: Spill on CC 604-41-32 pad (335902)

Alex and Steven,

| was notified Laramie had a spill on the above referenced pad yesterday afternoon (10/9/19). Initial estimate is between 5-10 bbls.

I've attached photos and have Entrada headed up tomorrow to delineate and take samples.

I will have the initial Form 19 submitted this evening and will follow up with a supplemental and soon as | get more

Information on the aerial extent of the spill and more accurate lat/longs.

| telephoned Kirby Wynn with the County to let him know

Thanks

Wayne Bankert | Regulatory & Environmental Manager

760 Horizon Drive., STE 101
Grand Junction, CO 81506
wbankert@laramie-energy.com
Direct: 970.812.5310

Cell: 970.985.5383
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